
Route l. 1:bx 210 
Kimberly, Idaho 83341 

Dr. Ni.chole.s Toth 
Dep:¼r-tment of Ant hropology 
thiverslty of California. Berkeley 
Berkeloy~ C~lifornia 94720 

Dear Nick : 

I am sorry t hat I will not be able to see you this fall because of 
your busy schedule. I ~m sure you look f orward to your trip to 
Africa With considerable excttament. 

I do thank you for your enelosure of Smith 's Men 'rhe Primeval 
~~- It certai nly shows th~t the -women havebeen liberated 
long b efo r e our time. 

a.it ~er.haps upon your return wa will be able to get togeth~r. 
I am so sor ry that you didn't f ind t he material from tl1a Karoo 
distric t in j)r. Ca.mp' s collection. It will be most interesting 
if one can l ocate this artifactual matet-ial. 

I do hope you have a most successful and rewarding f ield season 
and wil l look fo r ward t o learntng of your now diseoveries. 

DC:wt 

hith kindest regal'd.s, 

Om Crabtreet D. Sc . 
Research Associate in 

Prehistorio Technology 


